
 

Share Your Farm Story 

 
Since opening in May 2015, we have heard many stories from 
visitors about their own connections to farming.  

 

To celebrate our collective memories of agriculture here in 
Santa Clara Valley and around the world, we invite you to 
share your farm memories with us by emailing 
martialcottlepark@prk.sccgov.org or writing them down here.  
 

Individual stories will be featured in future editions of the 
Martial Cottle Park Newsletter, The Cottle Almanac and the 
complete collection will be available in the Visitor Center.  
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